
 

The scoring of the 2018 State Marine Pilot Written Examination has been completed. The following 
Applicant Numbers identify the successful applicants whose results met or exceeded the Board-established 
cut score. These applicants will advance to the Simulator Evaluation.  Applicant Numbers are listed in no 
particular order. 

Successful applicants must obtain a cashier’s check in the amount of $ 2,000.00 made payable to PROGENY 
SYSTEMS CORPORATION.  Payment is due at Pacific Maritime Institute, 1729 Alaskan Way South, no later 
than 0800 hours PST, November 8th. Further instructions are attached. 

SUCCESSFUL APPLICANT I.D. NUMBERS (listed in no particular order) 
57619 70379 60380 
37006 40305 95431 
31538 35885 71430 
95153 25725 92604 
39856 95095 34801 
77151 80583 88273 
16913 34509  

 
 
We regret to inform the following unsuccessful applicants that your score on the written portion of the 
Washington State Pilotage examination was below the cut score established by the Board of Pilotage 
Commissioners. You therefore will not be moving on to the simulator evaluation. 

UNSUCCESSFUL APPLICANT I.D. NUMBERS (listed in no particular order) 

38489 15435 54732 
41216 49712 66810 
21445 32204  

 
VOIDED RESULTS FROM RULE VIOLATION - APPLICANT I.D. NUMBERS (listed in no particular order) 

32204   
              
All protests have been reviewed by Progeny Systems Corporation and the pilot members of the Board, and 
presented to the Board for their action. Based on this review, the Board has determined there were no changes to 
the scoring. 

The Board has also determined that no other protests meet the minimum standard of review as required in WAC 
363-116-083(2) and (3). This email is your notification pursuant to WAC 363-116-083(4)(b) of the decision of the 
Board in this regard. 
 

 
Your final score and ranking for the written exam will be emailed to you after the simulator evaluation has been 
scored and the final overall ranking established. 
 
All applicants continue to be known and identified by their Application Identifying Number; therefore 

this notice is being sent to all applicants. 


